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TECHNICAL STATEMENT
CONCERNING APPLICATION FOR MODIFICATION OF LICENSE
RADIO STATION WRZA
FACILITY ID 23476
PARK FOREST, ILLINOIS

The Technical Statement was prepared on behalf of WRZA,
Kankakee, Illinois (Facility ID 23476) in support of an application
for modification of its current license, FCC File No. BLH-19900117KA.
Station WRZA is currently licensed to operate on channel 260B at
Kankakee, Illinois. By Report and Order in MM Docket No. 99-330
(RM-9677, effective date May 7, 2001), the FCC modified the license
of WRZA to specify operation on channel 260B at Park Forest,
Illinois. Therefore, the purpose of this application is to modify
the license of WRZA to specify operation on channel 260B at Park
Forest, Illinois. No other changes to the existing licensed
operation specified in BLH-19900117KA are proposed.
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